FSBSC Submission 118

Kirra Vanzetti

From: Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services
Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017_

Sent: Thursday, 29 June 2017 11:05 AM
To: LCSC
Subject: New Submission to Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation

and Fire Services Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017

Inquiry Name: Inquiry into the Firefighters' Presumptive Rights Compensation and Fire Services
Legislation Amendment (Reform) Bill 2017
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SUBMISSION CONTENT:

This 1s in serious opposition to the breakup of a perfectly functioning firefighting

organization that there was no thoughts of changing until a union boss wanted more

power and a Premier that need union support made a political choice.

Mr Andrews,who has never volunteered to fight a bush fire in country Victoria and has limited
knowledge of life in the bush has no right to push this matter based on experience!

It is an entirely political football that should never have been thrown in the air.

A minister and the top management of CFA resigned in protest to the spirit of this silly development.
They have been replaced by yes-men/women and the weight of CFA is already reduced.

Don't weaken the network further by butchering it's traditional and WORKING organiztion.
The fact that the proposed replacement is more expensive than the current is just a minor

but in the circumstances perfectly natural development.

Now just LEAVE THE CFA ALONE!
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